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The business trip was done on invitation by the Bill and Melinda Gates Foundation
(BMGF), who organized a ‘SCPRID Connections Workshop’ for members of the SCPRID
type of projects. The workshop was held together with representatives of BBSRC. 1
joined as a member of our BBSRC LowPGrain project.

The main objective of the workshop was to get project participants thinking about
how they may achieve impact with their work, and how to integrate such
considerations into activities during the final project year. A second objective was to
facilitate interactions between members of different projects.

After the SCPRID Connections Workshop our own project team had meetings in
London to discuss results obtained so far, to strategize about upcoming publications
and to plan research activities for our final year.
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